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Carlson, Joni (UTC)

From: Moen, Nancy (UTC) on behalf of Sidran, Mark (UTC)
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2007 8:27 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: apology

For the Rosario docket. Thank you!

Nancy Day Moen, Executive Assistant to
Mark Sidran, Chairman

1300 S Evergreen Pk Dr SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

360-664-1172

Fax 360-664-3604

From: Ireland, Mike Sr. [mailto:mireland@wawater.com]

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2007 5:11 PM

To: Rosario Property

Cc: Sidran, Mark (UTC); Jones, Philip (UTC); Oshie, Patrick (UTC); Ward, Jim (UTC); Ms. Herta Fairbanks;
Trotter, Don (UTC); Gomez, David (UTC); Laurie Cameron

Subject: RE: apology

Jobin,

No apology necessary. You and the RPOA board members have done an excellent job of
representing your community. | completely understand and appreciate your concerns and your
desire to have issues resolved before we move forward.

| have great respect for you and the other board members in both organizations represented

and look forward to working with all you in the future and showing you that Washington Water
Service Company is truly a company dedicated to providing excellent customer service.

Mike

From: Rosario Property [mailto:rpoa.board@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2007 2:12 PM

To: Ireland, Mike Sr.

Cc: Chairman Sidran; Commissioner Jones; Commissioner Oshie; Mr. Jim Ward; Ms. Herta Fairbanks; Mr. Don
Trotter; Mr. David Gomez; Laurie Cameron

Subject: apology

Dear Mike,

I want to apologize for naming you in my comments at the Hearing on Wednesday. In retrospect, it was
unkind and unnessary to make the point. I sincerely regret any discomfort it may have caused you.

9/17/2007
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all the best to you,

Jobin Suthergreen
Rosario Property Owners Association

Catch up on fall's hot new shows on Yahoo! TV. Watch previews, get listings, and more!

9/17/2007



